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Public Health closed down 7-Day Supermarket in Harmon Tuesday after failing an inspection.

Inspectors from the Department of Public Health and Social Services Division of Environmental Health 

inspected the Harmon store as a follow-up to a inspection on Dec. 22, 2017, the inspection report 

states.

The December inspection gave the store 28 demerits for a grade of C, the report states.

Several violations had been corrected for the Tuesday inspection, but other violations including not 

having the proper temperatures for food were not, the report states.



Several food items including tuna sandwich, California roll, tuna musubi, cut watermelon which are 

potentially hazardous foods didn't meet the temperature requirement for cold holding, the report states.

A single rodent dropping was found on the retail floor next to the display chiller at the back and some 

feedings on baits placed on the first floor and second floor warehouses were found, the inspection 

report states.

The supermarket's grade was downgraded to a "D" due to repeat violations, the report states.

According to the report, the person in charge refused to sign the report's findings.

Other closures
Inspectors closed down the first eight floors of the Verona Resort & Spa on Dec. 20, 2017 after they 

responded to a complaint about the hotel and found signs of rodents and cockroaches, among other 

health violations.

Until all violations cited are corrected the hotel won't be able to make new reservations.

The hotel's 9, 10 and 11 floors are still open as they passed inspection.

The sanitary permit for the Hills Lounge at the hotel was suspended. It received a "D" rating with 72 

demerits.

Environmental Public Health Officer Administrator Marilou Scroggs said inspectors conducted a follow 

up inspection of the hotel on Dec. 29, 2017 at the request of Verona's owner.

Most of the violations cited on the previous inspection remain uncorrected and the first eight floors of 

the hotel remained closed, she said.

The division told the lounge that it was due for a follow-up inspection, but the owner said they were not 

ready for it, Scroggs said.

Two stalls at the Dededo Mall, Canton Cuisine and Brooklyn Kitchenette, were closed on Dec. 19, 2017

after inspectors found both with cockroach infestations.

Scroggs said the owners of the stalls also told Public Health that they are not ready for a follow-up 

inspection.


